BOHOL 15" DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS u
Tagbilaran City, Bohol

BAGONG PILIPINAS

July 29, 2025

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

TO : ALL CONCERNED

SUBJECT : POSTPONEMENT OF OPENING OF BIDS

This refers to the Opening of Bids scheduled on July 30, 2025 at 01:00P.M. for the project(s)
listed hereunder:

1. Contract ID No. 25HA0120 - Repair/Maintenance of DICT Building, DICT
Motorpool Building, Poblacion III, Tagbilaran City, Bohol

Due to on-going Caravan of RA 12009 New Government Procurement Act, please be informed
that the Opening of Bids is postponed to 5:00 P.M. in the Procurement Office, 2" Floor DPWH
Bohol 1% District Engineering Office, Tagbilaran City, Bohol.

For further informatign, you may contact the BAC Secretariat at (038) 422-8317 Local 62014.
Thank you for yo anding.

CLAUDIO D. ARCA
BAC Chairman



